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Charitable Giving 2017-18 
This year has been a great success for our charitable fundraising and we have raised a total of  

$2440 for Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha Bopha. Thank you to everyone 

who donated, took part in or sponsored any of our events this year. Without this, we could not have 

raised the amazing total we have. The School Council will be delivering our donations before the 

end of the school year. 
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Parents’ Meetings 11th-14th June 

This week is our final assessment week. After this, we will 
be holding parents meetings during the week beginning 
11th June. During the meeting, your child’s teacher will let 
you know how they have achieved during the year, what 
they need to work on next and how you can help at home. 
You can sign up for a meeting with your child’s class 
teacher at the office. It is very important that you see your 
child’s teacher at this time.  
This is a very busy week for teachers so please make sure 
you arrive promptly for your appointment to avoid having 
to wait or causing other parents to wait longer than neces-
sary.  

New School Site 

Developments are moving 
swiftly forward at our new Pri-
mary School Site and we are 
excited to move in and begin 
the new school year there. Stu-
dents will return to school on 
Monday 13th August at the new 
site. Our current site will be-
come our High School. If you 
are not sure where the new Pri-
mary School is situated, please 
see the map below. Summer 
School 2018, will be held at our 
current location. 
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: 

Tuesday 5th June- Nursery-Year 1 (Year 1 performing) 
Wednesday 6th June - Year 2-Year 6 (4B performing) 

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard. 

Remember to bring a healthy snack to 
school each day 

International Week 7th—11th May 

International Week was a great success! Thank you to all the parents who took the time to come into 
school and share stories and customs from your home countries. The students loved the week. 
Thanks to Ms Carrie and Mr David for organising it so well! 

The school will be closed for an in-service training 
day on  

Friday 1st June. 
Only the adults will need to be in school! 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs will finish on Friday 8th 
June. A huge thank you to all the teach-
ers who have planned and organised a club 
this year. The students have really enjoyed 
the variety of clubs we have had on offer and 
we will be working hard to offer a similar va-
riety next year too! 

Anti-Bullying Campaign 

Bullying can happen in many dif-
ferent ways.  It can include teasing, 
being hurtful to someone, ignoring 
them or hurting them. It can also 
happen anytime – in person, 
online, on the phone, in class, on the bus, in your 
neighborhood or even in your home.  
The Sabafamilyfoundations.com is working inter-
nationally with the Obama foundation and 
UNICEF along with the Ministry of Education and 
Health in various countries to help schools edu-
cate their students and parents. They will be con-
ducting workshops with schools in Cambodia. 
They would love to have parents get involved. 
Schools will send out notices as to when the work-
shops will be held.  

Chess club tourna-
ment with some 
visiting students. 
Everyone played 

very well had had a 
great afternoon. 

Thanks Ms 
Annvinn! 

 
 

End of 
Year School Concert 

Friday 22nd June 2018 
9:00am 

Everyone Welcome! 

http://Sabafamilyfoundations.com

